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Auburn Board of Public Works Issues Scam Alert

(KLZA) -- In the last several days, customers of the Auburn, Nebraska Board of Public Works have
been contacted by individuals stating that they need to remit payment or their utility service with the
Auburn Board of Public Works would be disconnected.

The Auburn BPW is committed to providing quality service to our customers, and ask that
customers be on the alert, if you are contacted by someone requesting you make their payment
immediately.

Should you receive a phone call or email regarding your utility account which seems unusual, please
call 402-274-4981 to report it.
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